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Have you ever wanted to fly an airplane ?  Do you have any idea what 
allows an airplane to fly?   Or maybe you’re curious about how 
airplanes are constructed?  Did you ever dream about being a pilot?

If you’re nodding your head “Yes” and are between the ages of 10 and 
17, you’re ready to take a free Young Eagles® flight and see what real 
pilots do on the ground and in the air. 

Since 1992, more than 1.9 million Young Eagles® have enjoyed a flight 
from EAA’s network of volunteer pilots. For many, it was the start of 
their journey to becoming a pilot, aircraft mechanic, air traffic 
controller, or many other career possibilities.

The Brooksville Regional Airport Chapter of the EAA will again host a 
Young Eagle’s Flight opportunity on Saturday, March 3, 2018 from 10 
am to 2 pm - weather permitting.  

Your Young Eagles® flight will last approximately 20 minutes and you 
will see the earth and sky in a new and exciting way. This is your 
chance to experience the freedom of flight that many people only 
dream about.  More details of the Program are available at Flight 
Experiences Menu of www.eaa.org

Advanced reservations are required and signature of parent or legal 
guardian is required to be on file.  Registration will be offered in the 
Administration Office of the Brooksville Regional Airport on Saturday 
morning.

TEENAGERS - FLIGHT INVITATION

15800 Flight Path 
Drive, Brooksville, FL  
Entrance off Spring 
Hill Drive.

REGISTRATION
SAT, March 3, 

2018. 
10 am – 2 pm

Airport 
Administration

Office, 15800 
Flight Path Dr. 

Brooksville.

http://www.eaa.org/

